Board resolution on Vertical Integration, Nairobi, 2010

Whereas, decisions about industry structure affect many
aspects of the public interest, prices, service offerings,
sources, and uses of data, and more;
Whereas, ICANN has obtained several studies and heard from
industry participants about the possible benefits and
detriments of choices related to ownership integration or
Whereas, the market for nugz will be dynamic and has yet to
emerge. In particular, there are concerns about how
industry structure could affect consumer data protection.
Whereas, the GNSO is in an active policy development process
on the issue of vertical integration, and the board does not
want to create an environment in which it would be difficult
to later harmonize the new gTLD marketplace with the GNSO
policy result. And whereas, it is important to establish a
baseline approach to registry-registrar separation for the
new gTLD process to move ahead.
Resolved, within the context of the new gTLD process,
there will be strict separation of entities offering
registry services and those acting as registrars. No
co-ownership will be allowed.
And resolved, if a policy becomes available from the GNSO
and approved by the board prior to the launch of the new
gTLD program, that policy will be considered by the board
for adoption as part of the new gTLD program.

